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To: Representatives Craven, McEntee, Knight, Ajello, Batista, Bennett, Caldwell, Casimiro,  
 Corvese, Cruz Dawson, Felix, Hopkins, Noret, and Place 
 
We favor the passage of six (6)  bills specifically relating to Firearms/Second Amendment rights of citizens and 
reasonable safety measures.  More specifically: 
 
House Bill No. 5653 (Prohibit stricter requirements for LTC than Attorney General) 
House Bill No. 5666 (Arming campus police at higher education facilities) 
House Bill No. 5667 (Ballistic body armor for campus police officers) 
House Bill No. 5891 (Disqualifies individuals with prior felony convictions) 
House Bill No. 5935 (Recognition out-of-state LTCs, emergency evacuations, appeal process for denial) 
House Bill No. 5936 (Appeal process for LTC w/licensing authority or AG) 
 
All others we strongly oppose.  To wit: 
 
House Bill No. 5436 (Assault weapons ban) 
House Bill No. 5443 (Suicide prevention) 
House Bill No. 5651 (Juvenile records for background checks) 
House Bill No. 5652 (Precluding nolo contendere/misdemeanor of hate crimes) 
House Bill No. 5654 (Prohibits reciprocity licensing) 
House Bill No. 5889 (Consideration of expunged records) 
House Bill No. 6042 (Exempt U.S. employees from having to obtain license for LTC) 
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter. 
 
Cordially, 
 
Michael F. and Patricia L. Zacks 
25 Braman Street 
Providence, RI. 02906 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


